
 

PRESS RELEASE 

Royal launches new book 

 

The Royal Philatelic Society London has published a new book, Line Engraved 
Security Printing: the Methods of Perkins Bacon 1790-1935 – Banknotes and 
Postage Stamps, a comprehensive study researched and written by Gary W. 
Granzow, FRPSL. 

The book was launched at the Society’s premises at 41 Devonshire Place, 
London W1G 6JY on 27 September, when Gary was pleased to sign copies. 

Publication of the book has been made possible thanks to a generous financial 
contribution from the Portsmouth and District Philatelic Society. 

Copies of the book may be ordered, at £50 each (plus postage and packing) 
from www.rpsl.org.uk. 

 

Gary W. Granzow signing copies of his new book. 
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